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I am Michael Levey from Winthrop, Maine.  I oppose LD 1149.  There is no need to 
make it harder to vote for those who need or choose to vote by absentee ballot.  There 
are no problems with voting by absentee ballot, and therefore there is no need to fix 
that process.   Nothing should be done to hinder access to the ballot for every voter.  
Expanding access to the ballot is good government. Thank you


